Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 9:08 AM

To: ‘gabrielhc8@aol.com'

Cc: Jim Roessler; 'Nick Patz'

Subject: RE: 2960 Castro Valley Blvd Report Upload
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

| will need ALL environmental reports to review this site. This includes Phase 1’s and any other environmental report(s)
and/or environmental data.

Donna L. Drogos, PE

LOP Program Manager

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721
donna.drogos@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.

From: Nick Patz [mailto:NickPatz@CeresAssociates.com]
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2009 12:44 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Jim Roessler

Subject: 2960 Castro Valley Blvd Report Upload

Two documents have been uploaded to the ftp site

1. Letter from Gabriel Chiu requesting review and regulatory oversight for 2960 Castro Valley Blvd, Castro Valley,
with copy of check for $6,000 being sent today.
2. Phase Il Soil and Groundwater Sampling Report by AEI, 2007 for 2960 Castro Valley Blvd.

Best Regards
Nick Patz



cere
ASSOCIATES

Nick Patz, President

office: (707)748-3170

mobile: (707) 208-7077



